NMCA POLICY
NMCA POLICY — COMMUNICATIONS AND WEATHER

Club Communication with NMCA:-

The NMCA Board, the Senior Cricket Operations Group and the Junior Committee welcome communication from our clubs on a
wide range of issues.

Where a club person i.e. Team Manager, Junior Co-ordinator or Captain is dissatisfied with an administrative decision then it is not
appropriate to communicate directly with NMCA Board Members or Administrators.

It is essential that these complaints or suggestions are filtered through Club Presidents.

If a Club President wishes to refer such a matter to our administration then they are encouraged to do so through official club
webmail accounts.

Such referrals will be constructively reviewed and clubs can expect a formal response. Any such correspondence referred directly
to our administration without the imprimatur of the club President will be disregarded.

Adverse Weather:-

Where adverse weather is likely to impact on playing conditions clubs are advised to refrain from contacting administrators during
the critical consideration period leading up to the scheduled commencement of play.

During this period adverse weather committees are busy seeking weather updates and ground condition reports.
They are also required to convene to make decisions, communicate decisions and update media.
If a decision is made to abandon play Club Contacts will be notified by SMS and the NMCA Website will be updated.

If no SMS is received then clubs are required to report to grounds.
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